
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 14th May 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

Fantastic Fundraising!  

A huge thank you to  

everyone who supported the 

School Council in raising  

money for Macmillan Cancer 

Support in loving memory of  

Marianne Bassett. A total of 

£1065 was raised on the day – well done everyone!  

 

Olympic Aspirations 

It has been an exciting week for our 

Girls Sports Leaders this week as they 

were invited to take part in a virtual 

meeting with Olympic silver medalist 

rower Annie Vernon. The team were 

given tips and coaching to help them  

become influencers so that they can  

support girls in becoming more active  

in school. This was a fantastic  

opportunity for the girls and we are very much looking forward to seeing how their leadership roles continue to 

develop. 

 

Stamp Competition 

We have had some fantastic entries for this year’s ‘Heroes Stamp Design  

Competition’ by the Royal Mail. If you would still like to submit an entry, please ensure 

all stamp designs are handed into class teachers or to the office by  

Friday 21st May. Good luck! 

 

 

 

 

Bottle Tops and Plastic Bags 

We are in need of some plastic bottle tops and plastic  

carrier bags for our next art project.  The more colourful the 

better!  If you have any that you could donate to us, 

please pop them in the box in the reception area.  Thank 

you. 

 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE Academy Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 

 

Mr Hoskins  

Head of School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2020-21 

 

 

17th –21st  May 2021 

Y6 swimming 

Friday 28th May 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 31st May—Fri 4th June 

2021 

Half term 

Monday 7th June 2021 

Inset day 

Thursday 10th June and Friday 

11th June 2021 

School closed due to G7  

Summit—remote learning to 

take place  

Thursday 24th June 2021 

Tempest Class Photographs 

Friday 23rd July 2021 

Break up for the summer 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is…  



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Noticing’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Forgiveness’ in Collective Worship 
and each week in classes.  

Tehidy 97.2% 

Kynance 99.7% 

Poldark 96.2% 

Zennor 94.8% 

Godrevy 96% 

Mousehole 98.3% 

Wheal Dream 96.2% 

Morvah 96.8% 

Whole School 96.9% 

Attendance—our target for overall 

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

 

If you have any safeguarding concerns,  

please contact Mr Hoskins, Head of 

School. 

REMINDER DATE 

Y6 Swimming Every day 

week  

commencing 

17th May 

School closed 

due to G7  

Summit—remote 

learning to take 

place 

Thursday 10th 

June and 

Friday 11th 

June 

Class  

photographs 

being taken 

Thursday 24th 

June 

Wrap Around Care bookings 
 

Please use these links to book any  

Wrap Around Care for this half term. 

ST UNY BREAKFAST CLUB BOOKING FORM 

ST UNY AFTER SCHOOL CLUB BOOKING 

FORM 

Head Lice 
 
If you are aware of your child  
having Head Lice, please can 
you inform the school office  
immediately so we can get a  
message to all parents in the 
class to check their children.  
Thank you. 
 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DrVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GBPoTkJdV21HpDufZIqF30tUMEZQRExJSjZXOTNZTFJOMzZVRkFJTDRGRC4u&data=04%7C01%7CRichard.Hoskins%40stuny.org.uk%7C8ed117edfdbe
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DrVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GBPoTkJdV21HpDufZIqF30tUQVlFWVZXUVhINExINENHVFhIWlRGVUVJUy4u&data=04%7C01%7CRichard.Hoskins%40stuny.org.uk%7C8ed117edfdbe
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DrVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GBPoTkJdV21HpDufZIqF30tUQVlFWVZXUVhINExINENHVFhIWlRGVUVJUy4u&data=04%7C01%7CRichard.Hoskins%40stuny.org.uk%7C8ed117edfdbe

